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   No Holiday

 DIRECTOR’S  MESSAGE

 PRINCIPAL’S  MESSAGE

 Simrita Bawa
 

 Dr. Ekta Dhawan

Dear Students & Parents

          Mrs. Savina Gupta
   Mother of  Sanya (XII A)

RAINFALL DATES : NO RAIN

  OUR PHENOMENAL STARS :

Dear Children,

live in today looks drastically different
than the one we knew just a month ago.
This transition has not been easy. BLPS 
intends to open the campus once again
for the students of the Class of 2020-21,
and welcome back the current students 
that we have all missed so much. 
Though the students remained active 
throughout the session through various 
virtual activities. Now is the time to 
have them back in the campus and 
make it more vibrant and colourful. The 
benefits of BLPS education extend 
beyond the brick and mortar of our 
building. Our talented faculty, through
exceptional pedagogical practices and 
technological mastery, was instrumental 
in our successful and smooth transition 
to hybrid. BLPS is committed to provide 
asynchronous lessons supported with 
live instruction for all students. We 
remain confident that the qualities that 
make BLPS so special, from our 
personalized approach to learning and 
our intimate class sizes, place us in an 
exclusive position to continue the 
mission of educating the hearts and 
minds of young men and women 
regardless of what the future holds. 
God Bless us all !

 
that I am willing to share with you on 
your return to School in the new term.
Focus on hand washing frequently, 
wearing a mask at all times is 
imperative, line up with a six feet 
distance, desks should be spaced at all 
times, before and after playground time/
recess hands to be duly sanitized and 
clean all your belongings before going 
home for the day! In case of an upset 
stomach, fever or a stuffy nose kindly 
report to the nurse in the School 
infirmary. Stay safe, strong and 
sanitized!

  PARENT’S MESSAGE :

School is pleased to announce that 
the prestigious  "The Duke 
of  Edinburgh's  International  
SILVER AWARD for the Voluntary
Service" was conferred on our 
Team of Students studying in Grade
XI (Class of 2019) for their  
team's efforts in applying exemplary
community services in the society.
The Silver award was secured by  
Tejvir Walia,  Sanya Gupta,  Keerti 
Agnihotri, Harjasan Singh, Jatin 
Gupta, Parth Dhir. On being 
conferred the Silver Award, our 

realised, in today’s highly competitive world, SUCCESS is rarely achieved 
without a helping hand or a positive, life-changing experience, this Award experience 
has laid a foundation for each of them to build resilience in an endeavor towards 
successfully navigating the challenging path to adulthood; broadening their life skills 
and preparing them for their future studies & Career.

For any student to achieve the Duke of Edinburgh's Gold Award whilst maintaining their
academic standards, extracurricular commitments and enormous range of other activities
under COVID conditions during 2020-21 is highly commendable, but for 5 Students 
( Grade XII ) to do this within the Academic year is outstanding.  Divyash Gupta, Sanchit
 Sharma, Anshul Gupta, Khushi Walia & Akshita Oberoi of Grade XII (Class of 2019-20)
are to be commended for their commitment, organisation, teamwork, resilience and 
sheer determination to succeed. It has been a real privilege to work alongside the Students
at Village Aujla & Bishanpura in Punjab, to share their enthusiasm and to support them
on their Agriculture & Dairy Farming expeditions. Nicest way to celebrate National 
Youth Day 2021! 

Such a fantastic school BLPS is! I am proud that my child is part of this. Besides education, moral aspects and 
overall development of the child is also important and that is what BLPS gives to its students. I really appreciate 
the excellent work by the leadership team and the staff in making this an excellent platform for the children. 
The staff, especially teachers are very helpful and supportive. I am really happy with the progress my children 
have made in the school. I have observed how my children have improved and gained confidence. I am very 
impressed with the type of teachings my children have had and for all this I would like to say a big thank you to 
the management, staff and Principal: Ms. Ekta Dhawan. My best wishes are always there for the success of this 

 

  IAYP : A WAY OF LIFE

    School.

 Students felt emancipated and have 

Here are my initial thoughts

Greetings! The world we 



HAPPY NEW YEAR 2021:

                 
     

  REPUBLIC DAY CELEBRATIONS :

ACTIVITIES OF THE MONTH

  - , THE  CONTENTS OF THIS NEWSLETTER ARE PROPERTY OF BAWA LALVANI PUBLIC SCHOOL PUBLISHED IN THE SCHOOL BY THE               
     PRINCIPAL DR. EKTA DHAWAN AND EDITORIAL
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  MONOLOGUES - JANUARY 2021 :

Punjab,  presided  over  by  Dy. 
Commissioner - Kapurthala). She successfully bagged Gold by 
winning  her  event  (Long  Jump - Under 17 Category). The Track &   
Field Championships attracted participation by 2500 Students.    

Department,  Government  of  

    EXERCISE IS FUN : 

    ARMAAN KAUR : A BUDDING ATHELETE :

School hosted a Lunch Dt: 31-12-2021 to welcome the New Year with members of Staff to make the celebrations memorable for
all of us. The School hosted the Party in sincere appreciation for all the employees of the School who have worked tirelessly 
through the past year & contributed to the success of the organization. This surely called for ending 2020 on a happy note and
beginning the upcoming year in a celebration. The celebrations were a special opportunity for staff to get to know each other!

Happy Republic Day 2021!
As our nation celebrated the
72nd Republic  Day on 
January 26 to commemorate
the day when our constitution 
came into effect back in 1950.
This day was celebrated with
full fervour and enthusiasm.
Dr. Ekta Dhawan, Principal,
alongside her leadership 
Team hoisted National flag 
at School to mark Republic 
Day 2021 celebrations.

choices into a routine for a workout that's simple but powerful and
sure to keep you in shape for the rest of your life.

Our Student Unnati 
R o h i l l a  ( G r a d e  I  
Blossoms) is growing 
as a young fitness 
enthusiast .  In her  
m o n o l o g u e  s h e  
expressed  -  da i ly  
exercise is good for 
optimizing health, with
many options available
(Yoga, aerobics etc). 
We easily can combine

Armaan Kaur Dhaliwal 
(Grade  X Adorables) 
is growing into a world 
class Athlete. She is 
self-driven to improve,
engaging herself daily 
i n  Tr a c k  &  F i e l d   
A t h l e t i c s .  A r m a a n  
qualified to participate
 in the finals of All 
K a p u r t h a l a  O p e n  
Athletics Championship
D t :  2 8 - 0 1 - 2 0 2 1
(Organised by Sports 

  NATIONAL PUZZLE DAY  

  INDIAN NEWSPAPER DAY

  COMPLIMENT DAY

  WORLD RELIGION DAY

NATIONAL POPCORN DAY

BIRTH ANNIVERSARY OF 
LALA LAJPAT RAI

  SUGAR AWARENESS WEEK

  NATIONAL VOTERS DAY 
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